
Herbert Akins Science Fair &  
                STEM Night 2019      

 
Please join us for a fun night of science learning! 
 
Thursday, January 24 from 6:00 – 7:30 in the cafeteria 
 
Students from NC State will be facilitating STEM (Science, Technology, 
Engineering, and Math) hands on activities for our students.   
 
Science Fair projects will also be on display that evening.  Science Fair 
winners will also be announced that evening during the event. 

 
Questions?  Contact Keena Teague, Science Fair Coordinator, at 
kteague@wcpss.net 
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